
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $625,880 in funding for the Integrated Solutions and Youth Recovery and 

Resiliency project in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Parkview Legacy Foundation, located at 5945 

Brocton Ave. Suite B, Riverside, CA 92506. 

 

The funding would be used for to pay for the AHA Process Certifications to allow 110 

community members to become trainers of the curriculums incorporated into the Integrated Anti-

Poverty Framework. These certifications will be in addition to many more non-certified trainings 

and the implementation support provided by PLF throughout the project. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


